
The Euhorbiaceae Study Group Bulletin 
 
 

Theo Heynsdijke of the Netherlands Succulent Society has informed us that they have some 
back numbers of The Euphorbiaceae Study Group Bulletin for sale. 
 
The Euphorbiaceae Study Group was the fore runner of our International Euphorbia Society 
and was formed By Daphne and Albert Pritchard in the late 1980s. 
There was a bulletin issued 3 times per year and was put together by Daphne and Albert and 
contained stuck in photographs to accompany the text. 
It must have been an enormous task for them. 
The articles they contained were varied and of much interest, these bulletins are quite rare 
now and this  a good opportunity to acquire some of them. 
 
The available bulletins are listed below. 
 
  

Name Issue Year Volume No. 
Number of Copies 

Available 

          

The Euhorbiaceae Study Group bulletin 3 1990 2 8 

The Euhorbiaceae Study Group bulletin 4 1991 1 21 

The Euhorbiaceae Study Group bulletin 4 1991 2 15 

The Euhorbiaceae Study Group bulletin 4 1991 3 18 

The Euhorbiaceae Study Group bulletin 5 1992 1 5 

The Euhorbiaceae Study Group bulletin 8 1995 1 1 

The Euhorbiaceae Study Group bulletin 12 1999 2 2 

The Euhorbiaceae Study Group bulletin 15 2002 1 2 

 

 
The cost of each Bulletin is 50 pence or 0.5 Euro plus postage, if you are interested please 
contact Theo direct on :- 
boeken@succulenta.nl 

mailto:boeken@succulenta.nl

